
 

Reservoir Committee of Envision Arlington 
  
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020. 
Time: 7:30 PM. 
Location: Via Zoom 
Attendance: Michael Ratner, George Stephans, Stephan Miller, Cathy Garnett, Johanna 
Meyer. 
 
1. Check-ins and Observations from around the Res. 

• It is dry and the water is low everywhere. 

• There are ducks and geese-   

• The Sunny Garden is dry  

• Goldenrod and a purple Bee Balm were blooming in the Sunny Garden. 

• New Kiosk in the Rindge Park created by Owen Emsbo-Mattingly, Eagle 
Project from Troop 119 

2.    Review previous meeting notes. Reviewed and voted on Notes- Could be reviewed 
again if we did not meet quorum. 

3.    Updates: 

a.     Reviewed Reservoir Masterplan 

Two Public meetings since our last meeting. 

 



 

 

 

Playground Option 2 was recommended- separating by age areas and a 
tricycle path 

 

 



 Parking Option 3 was recommended.  With the walkway on the inside 
near the reservoir and one-way traffic through the lot.  67 spaces

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

b.    Beach Option 3 was recommended. 

 

 



c.    Accessible path pilot- may start later this summer adjacent to the 
beach area. 

d.    Water Chestnut harvesting  ¾ or the area looks complete or all the 
higher water areas. The shallow water areas make it difficult to harvest 
especially as the water level is now down about a foot. 

4.    Ending Nature Deficit Disorder – We will review the materials more thoroughly and 
would like to know how they are engaged with the AMC nature education program or 
how they would integrate best with the Reservoir specifically.  We would consider a 
short explanation of their work and a link to their website for more specific activities 

5.    Garden report.  Watering need? Yes, seedlings- blue flags.  Very Dry but there are 
flowers in the sunny garden. The shade garden seemed to be doing well. 

6.    Workday – Saturday, Aug 29, 9 to 12  

--Watering, Light weeding-Bindweed 

7.    Other Notes 

 Could one of the scout troops maintain the kiosk? No, scouts usually cannot commit to 
longer term maintenance projects. 

Could there be another kiosk at the Rawson entrance or the Lowell entrance near the 
playground?  There is some concern about who will maintain these structures and keep 
postings up to date. 

Could we share splits from the Water St Park Herb Garden?  Onions, sage,mint 
Lavender or other fragrant herbs? 

Not discussed by group but for committee overview of Reservoir Plan 
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